Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/14/2022 6:14:30 AM

First name: Justin Last name: Horn Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear USFS,

As stewards of our public lands it is my hope that you have the foresight to see how flawed this proposal is for this fragile ecosystem. The Bob Marshal Wilderness does not need a Park City level resort on its boundary. The additional attention and increase visitation of ignorant, poorly educated tourists will have only negative impacts on the area. There is not ONE good aspect this proposal could possibly bring to this area! Please remember your job and protect this resource from the exploitation of the wealthy needing a catered "wilderness" experience. Justin Horn